
 

 

 

 
Station Representative Election Reminder 

 
 
In the event you have still not received your voting packet via the USPS, 
members of our TWU Local 555 Election Committee will be available to 
verify voting eligibility and issue out replacement voting PINs.  You will 
need to call the main office line at 1-800-595-7672, and request to speak 
with an Election Committee member.  The dates and times that the 
Election Committee will be available is as follows: 

 
March 6         0800-1630   
March 7        0800-1630 
March 10-March 14      0800-1630 
March 17        0800-1630 
March 18        0800-1630 
March 19        0800-1145 
 

As a reminder, voting will close at 1200 Central on March 19, with the 
results being posted by 1200 on the following day.   
 
If you have further questions, please submit them to the Election 
Committee at: Elections@twu555.org. 
 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Your TWU Local 555 Election Committee  
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